PARK VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PUTNAM COUNTY SCHOOL SYSTEM

545 SCOTT AVENUE

COOKEVILLE, TENNESSEE   38501

(931) 526-2516

Bobby Winningham, Principal




   Martha Carr, Counselor
Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are kicking off the 2010-2011 school year with School-Wide Positive Behavior Support (SWPBS) at PVES! Our goal is to build a safe and effective school environment while promoting good citizenship and strong academic achievement. We have established three school-wide rules:

· Be Respectful

· Be Responsible

· Be Safe

To promote this initiative, we will be teaching our behavior expectations to all students in every area of the building. We have also established a reward system. Students will be issued reward PAWS for following our school behavior expectations. Faculty and staff will issue PAWS daily. Students may use PAWS to purchase PAWS merchandise. They may also use PAWS to gain admission to special SWPBS events. 

We are anxious to develop strong parent support and participation for SWPBS at PVES. We need you to work with us and help our students achieve success! Please look over the attached list of ways you can volunteer and check the items that interest you. Also, please provide the information requested and return the form to your child’s teacher at your earliest convenience. You will be contacted as soon as possible.

Thank you for your support! Please feel free to call the school at 526-2516 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Bobby Winningham






Principal











Todd Brim

SWPBS Coach

